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From:
Sent: 31 May 2022 13:13
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Planning Application Name: 2022/0288 and mbcg.org.uk/52374-2 (Case Ref: 

SO12110)

Dear Richmond Council Planning Dept, 
 
I would be most grateful if you would consider Mr Repsch’s comments on the Stag Brewery application, forwarded 
below.  
  
   
Yours sincerely, 
Richard Warren 
Senior Caseworker for Sarah Olney, MP for Richmond Park 
 
Any personal data Sarah Olney MP or her staff members receive will be treated in accordance with Sarah Olney's 
privacy policy as detailed at saraholney.com/privacy-policy. Please email ellen.purton@parliament.uk if you would like 
to exercise any of your legal data rights. 
  
 
 
________________________________________ 

Sent: 29 May 2022 12:09 

Subject: Planning Application Name: 2022/0288 and mbcg.org.uk/52374-2 
 
 
   
Dear Sir, 
  
I am against the proposed  development of the Mortlake Brewery site for the following reasons: 

1. The proposed new school would be unnecessary because pupils can be catered for at other local schools. 
2. All of the traffic congestion in the area would be exacerbated as long as work is being carried out on 

Hammersmith Bridge. 
3. The increased traffic fumes would cause major bronchial health problems for children attending the new 

school. 
4. According to the GLA, new schools should not be built within 100 yards of busy main roads such as Lower 

Richmond Road. 
5. Traffic in Sheen Lane would be held up even longer when Mortlake station level crossing was waiting for 

trains to pass. 
6.   
7. However, on the positive side, this could be a golden opportunity for: 
8. (a) Tree planting, allowing for vistas of the river plus improved air quality. 
9. (b) Recreation, which is what children now need more than ever because of the risk of obesity; parents' fears 

of letting their children roam around and parents allowing children's growing use of the internet. 
10. (c) A museum, with a history of Mortlake and displays of original Mortlake tapestries. 

Yours faithfully, 
  
John Repsch 
110 Chertsey Court, 
Clifford Avenue, 
Mortlake, 
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SW14 7BX 

6.   

   
  
--  
Any personal data Sarah Olney MP or her staff members receive will be treated in accordance with Sarah Olney's 
privacy policy as detailed at saraholney.com/privacy-policy. Please email 
ellen.purton@parliament.uk if you would like to exercise any of your 
legal data rights. 


